
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/16/2022 9:59:26 PM

First name: Pam

Last name: Woolcott

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I would like to express my objection to any motorized boats or docks on the Mendenhall Lake in

Juneau, Alaska for the proposed improvements to the Mendenhall Visitor Center area. I strongly feel we have

enough recreational areas around here for people to take advantage of rather than so commercialize our

historical Mendenhall Glacier area. 

 

I would also like for you to consider Laurie Craig's alternative design to the center rebuild.  She has lived in

Juneau for many, many years. She is a wonderful artists as well as being a very caring and observant park

ranger at the center for 14 years.

 

Thank you, Pam Woolcott


